
The review has reached the final and most critical phase.

The past few days have been very intense. Accordingly, I have

asked the parties to pause over the weekend and reflect on the

magnitude of the decisions they have to make. We will resume on

Monday morning.

I recognise that this process has gone on much longer than

originally intended. However, given the gravity of what is at stake,

it is appropriate to take the time necessary to thoroughly and

carefully consider these important matters. I ask all concerned for

their patience and understanding.
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